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Entries are now open for the 2017/18 Junior British League season.

The iconic Derby Arena will once again be home to both weekend’s competition. The first weekend will be held
on 23rd & 24th September, 2017 and the second will take place on 10th & 11th February, 2018.

Play-off’s for the new season will take place on 15th July 2017 at Grantham Meres Leisure Centre, Grantham, with
at least four boys’ and two girls’ teams guaranteed to qualify.

Last season, more 100 teams applied for just 72 places in the Junior British League. This season there will be a
maximum of 76 places available.

There are also a number of regulation changes to be proposed at this year’s British League Conference, which
will be held on 10th June in Coventry. All registered clubs will be notified of conference details and propositions.

To find out more and register a space for your team, click here.
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